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Send Miles of Smiles forms 

home with your students today!

Miles of Smiles wants to 
help you bring quality dental 
care to your students. 

All school based dental programs are not 
the same. We value our partnership and 
long history with the IDPH Dental    
Sealant Grant program in counties that 
participate. This provides quality 
assurance and keeps additional funding 
within the community.
   
We treat ALL children who present a 
completed positive consent form at 
no charge to the family or school. 

Our dental team will come to your school 
to offer exams, cleanings, fluouride and 
sealants. We also have a network of 
dentists who will do the follow-up care 
needed and, in some counties, we now 
offer restorative care at the schools.
   
We value and encourage those with a 
dental home to seek their oral healthcare 
there.

We have a new email address: milesofsmilesltd@gmail.com



We are happy to be partnering 
with the St. Louis District Dairy 
Council, “The Nutrition Education 
People,” to  get the proper 
nutrition information to children 
and their families. 
To learn more information:
http://www.stldairycouncil.org

WELCOME TO THE TEAM

Miles of Smiles is thankful 
for your continued trust. 
We hope you have a 
Happy Holiday Season.

Miles of 
Smiles 
Check-up:
4 We continue our collaboration 
with the Sangamon Co. Health 
Department to provide oral health 
education in the schools and we 
work closely with the Central 
Counties Health Centers to make 
sure the children receive the follow-
up care they need.

4 We are collaborating with the Will 
County Community Health Center to 
improve access to oral healthcare for 
all school children.

4 We have Dr. Tim Jacob in 
Southern Illinois, who also works 
for Shawnee Health Services — a 
public health dental clinic in Marion 
that provides care to low income 
and Medicaid patients. Shawnee will 
take our children who need follow 
up care. This allows optimal dental 
care to families needing a dental 
home.

4  We were a proud participant at 
the Illinois State Fair, providing 
dental exams at the IDPH Wellness 
on Wheels van.We also were able to 
provide dental care at several Back 
to School Fairs around the state.
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We are local to your community!
Our restorative program will be catered to the community’s 
needs and requests. We value this partnership for the best oral 
health outcome for all children and their families. As a statewide 
company, our business office is located in the center of the state. 
However, our dental team — our dentists, hygienists, assistants 
— are local to the community they serve. 

Miles of Smiles welcomes our newest team 
member, Dr. JR Keller of Edwardsville.
Dr. Keller will be providing restorative 
dental services in central and southern Illinois 
schools.  Meet the rest of the dental team by 
visiting our website, milesofsmilesltd.com, 
and click on “About Us.” While on our site, 
you can also download forms and read more 
about our program.
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